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RESPONSE FORM 

Initial Consultation on Proposed Changes to Age Ranges  

of Queen Elizabeth High School and Hexham Middle School  

The Trust Board would like to hear the views of all our stakeholders before deciding how to 

move forward. Our stakeholders include parents, students and staff but anybody is welcome 

to respond.  This proposed change could help shape education in this area for the next 30 

years or more, so it is important that we hear the views of the whole community.  

 

Please give us your views on the three statements below. We would also like to hear any 

comments or alternative proposals that you may like to put forward for consideration. 

 

All responses will be treated as confidential but it would help our understanding if you could 

provide the following background information. 

Name (optional): ____________________________________________________________ 

First digits of postcode (e.g. NE46): _____________________________________________ 

Position/Organisation (if applicable): ____________________________________________ 

Are you responding as (please put an ‘x’ in each box that applies): 

 Current HMS Student   

 Current QEHS Student 

 HMS Staff Member  

 QEHS Staff Member 

 Current HMS Parent 

 Current QEHS Parent 

 Parent of Child/Children at Other School/s 

Please state name of School/s ___________________________________________ 

 Other (please state)____________________________________________________ 

 

1. We have set three key objectives for our schools: first and foremost, improving 

educational experience and outcomes; secondly, becoming financial 

sustainable; and, thirdly, securing capital investment.  

Please let us know your views on this. 
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2. We have concluded that the status quo for our schools is not sustainable and 

that there needs to be a change. 

Please let us know your views on this. 

 
 

3. It is proposed that Queen Elizabeth High School and Hexham Middle School 

should come together to create a single 11-18 Secondary school. 

Please let us know your views on this. 

 
 

Please let us know if you have any other comments on this consultation or if 

there are any alternative proposals that you would like us to consider. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking part in this Initial Consultation.  

 

Please return your Response Form by 4pm on Friday 21 July 2017  

by email to consultation@qehs.net  

OR hand in paper copies at either HMS or QEHS Reception  

OR by post to: Age Range Consultation, Queen Elizabeth High School, Whetstone Bridge 

Road, Hexham NE46 3JB. 

 

 

 

consultation@qehs.net

